
 

 

 

 

   St. Mary’s High School 
 

St. Mary’s is thrilled to welcome our prospective students and families onto campus safely for in-

person tours and meet and greets with administration, faculty, staff, and current students. 

There are several ways to experience life at St. Mary’s in the Fall!  

Wednesday, October 14th from 4:00 to 7:30 p.m. 

Open House – for 5th, 6th, 7th, and 8th grade students 
This is your opportunity to tour our campus and get a sense for what St. Mary’s is all about. A current student 

will be your tour guide as you explore the building and meet teachers, coaches, and administration. You must 

preregister for this event, as there are a limited number of time slots available in an effort to ensure the safety of 

all of our guests. A health screening will also be emailed to you the day prior to your arrival.  

Reserve your spot today: https://smhlancers.org/open-house-2020/ 

 

Monday, November 4th to Wednesday, November 6th from 4:00 to 6:00 p.m. 

Entrance Exam (HSPT) Review Course – for 8th grade students 
Make sure you’re ready to take the High School Entrance Exam! Our review course goes over each part of the 

exam, as students rotate between Math and English reviews and includes test-taking tips and strategies to gain 

that competitive edge!  

Our review course will be held in our socially distant classrooms and is led by St. Mary’s faculty.  

The cost for the review course is $100, and you can sign up here: https://smhlancers.org/register-for-hspt/ 

 

Saturday, November 21st from 8:00 to 12:00 p.m. 

High School Entrance Exam (HSPT) – for 8th grade students 
All students looking to become a Lancer and member of the Class of 2025 must register to take the High School 

Entrance Exam with us. Students’ exam scores also help us determine how to allocate scholarships. You can 

register for just the exam or the exam and review course here: https://smhlancers.org/register-for-hspt/  

 

Various Dates in October – December  

Lancer For a Day Program – for 8th grade students  
Spend a school day with us! Sit in on classes, walk the halls – become a Lancer! Spots are limited and 

precautions will be taken in order to ensure the safety of our students and guests. Head here for more info: 

https://smhlancers.org/shadow-days/ 

 
 

We have taken and will continue to take the proper precautions and measures to ensure the safety of all 

of our guests, students, and staff at this time. However, we understand that some prospective families 

might be uncomfortable with in-person visits. Contact Andrea Drabik, Dean of Student Life & 

Admissions so that we can work together to create a plan that works best for you! 

 

142 Laverack Avenue – Lancaster, NY 14086       adrabik@smhlancers.org        716-683-4824 ext. 211 
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